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• Attended Central Committee meeting with Interim 
Superintendent Vivian Ekchian.  Detailed information was given 
concerning graduation (A_G) preparation rates for high school (9-
12) students with subgroup break downs and SBAC testing data. 
Superintendent Ekchian mentioned that a school would be 
named after Dr. Michelle King and she invited members to the 
March 13 Board Meeting where a report about improving 
academic achievement of African American students will be 
presented. March 13 is a strategic date as it’s before right 
budget priorities and determinations are discussed and formed. 

 

• Attended the AEA Advisory for African American Students. The 
plan that would be presented to the Board of Education was 
discussed. It is a muti-facet plan that includes increasing student 
achievement and feeling of acceptance, outreach and partnering 
with parents of African American students, and culturally and 
linguistically yearly trainings for all LAUSD staff. This report will 
be presented on March 13 to the Board of Education. 
Superintendent Ekchian confirmed that Girls Academic and 
Leadership Academy (GALA) would be named for Dr. Michelle 
King and she mentioned that a school would be named for Dr. 
George McKenna. Attendees included Dr. McKenna, 
Superintendent Ekchian, Dr. Frances Gipson, BCCLA, 
Superintendent Cheryl Hildreth, and Superintendent Christopher 
Downing and other parents and LAUSD staff. 
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